
Surrey Street Primary School 
 

Welcome back or welcome if your child has just joined. I hope you all have had a good summer holiday. Term has 

started very well, the children have settled in their new classes and the school has a lovely buzz about it.   

September is always an exciting and busy time, and is an opportunity for us all to have a fresh start.  

Working in partnership with parents is extremely important for the successful education of your  

children so we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. Thank you.  

CALENDAR DATES & INFORMATION 

SEPTEMBER 2018 

 A word from our new family worker             

assistant… 

Hi parents and carers, My name is Kerri 

Rogers and I am the latest addition to 

the Surrey Street family room, working 

as the new family workers assistant. I 

have worked at Surrey Street for the 

last 3 years as a TA which I enjoyed 

very much, however now feels like the 

perfect time to broaden my horizons and 

take on a new challenge in a new 

 department. 

 

My family room working hours will be 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8:30am 

until 4pm. 

 

I have lot of ideas to help enrich the 

family room and look forward to sharing 

these with you once the family room is up 

and running. 

 

To get to know all of our fantastic 

 parents, I am offering a drop in session 

the 18th September at 9.00am. This will 

give you the opportunity to look around 

the family room and get to know me more 

over a cuppa. Little ones are also  

welcome and I look forward to meeting 

you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have teamed up with the brilliant Energy 

Kidz as the new providers of our Breakfast and After School Club.  

The children will be able to enjoy a tasty breakfast in the morning or nibble 

on a healthy snack after school and take part in some fun activities and 

games with friends.  As well as these two clubs, Energy Kidz also provide a 

fantastic holiday club service, which has amazing themed activities. This runs 

during all school holidays from 8am until 6pm. 

 

Breakfast club starts at 7:30am and runs until school starts and costs £4.50 

a session and After School Club runs from the end of the day until 6pm and 

costs £9 a session. 

 

It is important to note that Energy Kidz sessions CANNOT be booked in the 

office. They must be booked directly with Energy Kidz.  

 

Sessions can be booked online at: www.energy-kidz.co.uk or over the phone by  

calling:03335771533 

 

SAVE THESE NUMBERS IN YOUR PHONE … 
 

OFFICE  =  01582 74 88 10  TEXT  =  01582 38 00 14 
 

KITCHEN = 01582 74 88 18 

www.surreystreetprimary.net 



Dates for your Diary 
 

Autumn Term 
Wednesday 5th September – Friday 21st December 

Half Term 

Monday 22nd October - Friday 26th October 

Friday 14th September 

House Captain Election Assembly 9:05am 

Tuesday 18th September 

Family room drop in session 9.00am 

Wednesday 19th September 

Year 6 Twelfth Night Performance (free) 

Friday 21st September  

Year 6 assembly 9:05am 

Wednesday 26th September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 28th September 

Non uniform day (£1 donation) 

LOM Assembly 9:05am 

Please note that we are currently SOLD 

OUT of school water bottles, we will not 

have them back in stock for around 2 

weeks. For the time being children are     

allowed to bring in a normal plastic bottle 

from home. An email will be sent out to  

parents when we have more bottles in stock. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

 Unauthorised Late Registration 
 

Here at Surrey Street Primary school we 

will be continuing to use the unauthorised 

late mark after the official registration  

period has closed.  
 

The registers will close at 9.05am. 
 

If your child has  

8 sessions of unauthorised absence  
 

You will receive a warning letter  

regarding a Fixed Penalty Notice Fine. 

Uniform 
 

We currently have stock of all uniform. Please place your 
orders at the office, or order and pay online at 

www.scopay.com 
 

Polo Shirts 
Book Bags  
Jumpers  

Cardigans  

Contact Details 
 

* Could we get hold of you in an emergency? 

* Do we hold the most up to date mobile number 

on file? 

* Who is authorised to collect your child in an  

    emergency?  

* Can we contact you at work? 

* Have you moved recently? 
 

Please make sure you keep us updated with any 

changes. Just pop into the office and let us know! 

Parking within Cutenhoe Learning Park 

 

Please DO NOT park in the car parking spaces 

around the other buildings in the Cutenhoe Learning 

Park as they do not belong to Surrey Street.  

To ensure children’s safety, everyone is asked to 

WALK up to collect children. Only parents with prior 

permission from the school office with a valid      

disabled badge will be allowed through the gates.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Extra curricular clubs at Surrey Street 
 

Did you know we offer some fantastic extracurricular clubs both  

before and after school? Please visit the office to request your 

child's place. 
 

Monday  7.55am       Dodgeball Club       Yrs 3 - 6 

Tuesday 7.55am       Netball        Yrs 4 - 6 

  3.45pm       Football League       Yrs 5 & 6 

Wednesday 7.55am       Basketball Club       Yrs 4 - 6 

Thursday 7.55am       Football Training       Yrs 1 - 6 

  3.30pm       Netball        Yrs 4 - 6 

Friday  7.55am       Football Training       Yrs 1 - 6

   

 Macmillan Coffee Morning 2018  

We will be holding the annual Macmillan Coffee Morning 

on Wednesday 26th September in the family room at 

9am. We ask if parents could be so kind as to provide us 

with cake donations. These can be given to the ladies in 

the office or directly to Kerri in the family room by the 25th 

September. 

 On Friday 28th September, there will be a non-uniform 

day for the children, we encourage them to wear some-

thing green. There will also be a cake sale at break time 


